
From: Faith Semanko <fsemanko@icloud.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 4:35 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: Conversion Therapy is Ineffective and Inhumane  

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

To whom it may concern, 

I strongly support the ban of conversion therapy in La Crosse, WI. This is a inhumane practice and needs 
to be stopped to protect our families, our friends, our neighbors, and ourselves.  

Thank you,  

Faith Semanko 


